June 27, 2025
Via Certified Mail

Rhode Island Office of the Attorney
General

150 South Main Street

Providence, Rl 02903

Re: Supplemental Notice of Data Incident

Dear Sir or Madam:

A \
NORTON ROSE FULBRIGHT

Norton Rose Fulbright US LLP
799 9th Street NW, Suite 1000
Washington, DC 20001-4501
United States of America

Direct line +1 202 662 4691
chris.cwalina@nortonrosefulbright.com

Tel +1 202 662 0200
Fax +1 202 662 4643

I am writing on behalf of our client, the Southeast Series of Lockton Companies, LLC (“Lockton”), to supplement
Lockton’s initial notification of a cybersecurity incident to your office. Lockton is mailing notification letters via
First Class Mail to additional Rhode Island residents whose personal information was involved (for a new total
of 3,846 Rhode Island residents). At this time, Lockton believes its notification process to be complete.

If you have any questions or need further information regarding the incident, please do not hesitate to contact

me.

Sincerely,

U1

Chris Cwalina
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